Restriction on
Visiting Patients

Today, the spread of COVID 19 and
Influenza has been becoming a concern.
Therefore, we will restrict on
visiting patients. Thank you for all
your understanding and cooperation.

ONLY allowed to visit patients,
- Essential livelihood support for admitted patients
- Emergency visit due to the reguest from hospital

Please be aware on the following issues.
& Visiting Patients should be,

- Up to 2 people
- Only Adults (High school students or older)
- Less than 30 minutes

* Visitors with symptoms, such as fever (over 37C), cough,
diarrhea, nausea, etc are NOT allowed to visit.

&€ Please wear mask and wash hands in advance

March 4th 2020
Director, University of Tsukuba Hospital




